We want to ensure that every group member feels relaxed, supported, safe and
secure, and that they have fun while we are here and we do not condone behaviour
that puts others at risk. When you register each week you are agreeing to follow a

few simple ground rules that ensure everyone has an enjoyable time.

- Your child's safety and the way they relate to and play with other children, are
your responsibility. Please intervene with your child if others are at risk of
being hurt!

- If another parent expresses concern about something your child has done,
listen graciously.
Explore each other's point of view even if you don't agree or feel you have
been misunderstood.

- Appreciate the team members, volunteers and staff, who are here to organise
and facilitate the group, but who are also part of the group family.

- Take care of and encourage your children to look after the room, the
equipment and each other, and take care with drinks and belongings.



